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[bookmark: _GoBack]I strongly suggest that Telstra is fully removed from the USO and being number one when it comes to supplying services to Australian's. I fully support in all telecommunications providers in Australia to be equally treated and we need to enable networks to roam off each other when reception and landline services are limited. This gives an equal opportunity for all telecommunications providers to grow and it will dramatically increase competition in regional/rural areas.
